
Dues
$10 - Membership & lunch at meetings

T-shirt: ~ $13

PEDIATRIC INTERESTPEDIATRIC INTEREST
GROUP (PIG)GROUP (PIG)

Why Join PIG?

Executive Board
President

Luna Lawes - llawes@lsuhsc.edu

Vice Presidents
Taylor Diaz - tdiaz2@lsuhsc.edu

Christy Nguyen - cngu34@lsuhsc.edu

Secretary/Treasurer
Megan Navarro - mnava4@lsuhsc.edu

To connect with students from all
stages of medical school interested
in pediatrics

To learn more about pediatric sub-
specialties from residents and
physicians

To give back to the community
through unique volunteer
opportunities 


